
 
 

October 30, 2019 
 

CetraRuddy’s Rose Hill Surpasses The Halfway Mark In NoMad 
 

 
Rendering of the northern elevation. Courtesy of Rockefeller Group 

 
Construction on Rose Hill, aka 30 East 29th Street, has passed the halfway mark. Designed by CetraRuddy 
Architecture, the 45-story NoMad skyscraper will stand out from the growing number of residential 
towers in the neighborhood with its dark-colored, Art Deco-inspired façade made of tall glass panels, 
terraces, and etched metal panels. Developed by Rockefeller Group, Rose Hill will eventually top out at 
639 feet tall and have 123 condominiums marketed by CORE Real Estate. 
 



The photos below show the presence of the superstructure and the impact it will soon have on the 
skyline. 
 

 
Rose Hill as seen from One Vanderbilt. Photo by Michael Young 
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Photo by Michael Young 
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Rose Hill seen rising next to the Chrysler Building. Photo by Michael Young 
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Rose Hill seen from Chelsea. Photo by Michael Young 

 
A portion of the façade can be seen in the photo below. The dark color will strike a contrast against the 
sky and the surrounding light-colored edifices. 
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Rose Hill as seen from Long Island City. Photo by Michael Young 
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Rose Hill’s crane peeking behind Sky House. Photo by Michael Young 
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Rose Hill rising in the middle of the photo. Photo by Michael Young 

 
Rose Hill’s distinctive design will be further enhanced at night, when its multi-level crown will be 
illuminated with upward-pointing spotlights aligned with the tight row of perimeter columns on all four 
sides of the structure. 
 
Completion of Rose Hill is most likely expected sometime in the first half of 2021. At the current pace of 
construction, the structure could top out within the first half of 2020. 
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